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               Acting Principal’s Report 
 

Book Parade 

The obvious love of literature was on display for our Book Parade on 

Monday. What a marvellous range of characters we had during our 

parade. On top of this the knowledge of our students during the quiz 

was wonderful. We definitely have a lot of book worms. The      

teachers and support staff have obviously assisted our students to 

have a love for reading and comprehending the texts that they read. 
 

Thanks to Ms Mather for the organisation of the event, Paula for 

inviting the amazing author Brendan McDonough, to inspire the kids to become authors  

themselves and Mrs Hornsby engaging everyone by being the MC. 

 

Building Works 

In my last newsletter I reported that the staff and student toilets would be completed.        

Unfortunately this is not the case. I am in communication with the builders and will provide an 

update in due course. 
 

Our students in Rooms 1-6 have adjusted well to their new environments. This has been well 

managed and embraced by our staff, making the transition as seamless as possible. 

 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 

Make sure you drop into Bunnings Rosebud and support our school by buying a sausage this 

Sunday. I would like to thank our P&F who have organised the event and also thank them plus 

the parents who have volunteered their time for our children and school. 

 

Father's/Carers Day Breakfast Morning and Stall 

Friday 1 September we have our Father's/Carers Day Breakfast. We look forward to as many 

father's/carers attending the event from 8.00am. Bacon and egg rolls will be served and there 

a range of activities to join in with your child. 
 

During the rest of the day there will be a Father's Day stall for your children to purchase an 

item. 
 

Thanks once again to the P&F and volunteers who assist in running these events. 

 

AUGUST 

27th 

Bunnings BBQ 

 

SEPTEMBER 

1st 

Fathers/Carers Day 

Breakfast 
 

Fathers/Carers Day Stall 

 

12th 

Where’s Wally Musical 

6pm—8pm 

 

14th 

Year 6 Sleepover 

 

 

 



Hats are back 

Just a reminder that wide brimmed hats are compulsory as of next Monday, 28 August inline with our Sunsmart Policy. 

 

VPA Conference 

I am writing this report in the city as I attend the annual Victorian Principals’ Association Conference. I take great pride in 

upskilling myself and connecting with colleagues to be ‘up to speed’ with current research, methodologies and pieces of 

information that can improve our school and my leadership. 
 

I value professional development for all educators as a vital way to increase fulfilment in our jobs. Being an educator is a 

complex profession and requires a range of strategies to get the best out of ourselves and our students. 
 

Among the presenters I saw today, I was thoroughly impressed with Dan Haesler (current performance and leadership 

coach with NRL club the Penrith Panthers). His presentation was around the concept of being ‘in the moment’ and the   

importance of calmness and to look after yourself to perform at an optimal level. 

 

Jamie Sharp 

Acting Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


